From: Robinson Penny

Sent: 16 November 2011 12:44
To: Tellus
Subject: Living & Working Select Committee

Proposed Outsourcing of Frontline Services

The hundreds of frontline staff who this outsourcing proposal concerns, have desperately wanted to get on
the internet to tell you how they feel. Unfortunately due to their workload they are unable to do this.

Therefore on behalf of all GMB members we are registering their anger and disbelief that a Labour run
local Authority would even consider agreeing to these proposals.

This whole process (or lack of) has been dealt with in an underhand way. We are appalled at the manner in
which you have pushed this through without any consultation. These documents were put on line for the
general public to see before either unions or members of staff directly involved had been notified. In the
past our consultations have been meaningful and transparent, up until now.

We now expect any future consultations to be meaningful and a two way procedure.

Penny Robinson

GMB Branch SecretaryB10

London Borough of Barking and Dagenham
Frizlands Depot

Rainham Road North

Dagenham

RM10 7HX

Telephone: 020 8227 2679

mobile: 07971111439

Textphone: 020 8227 2478

Website: www.barking-dagenham.gov.uk

Together we will build communities and transform lives...

Protect the environment and save trees, please only print if essential.

From: T&GW Unite

Sent: 16 November 2011 12:43

To: Tellus

Subject: Living & Working Select Committee

Proposed outsourcing of frontline services.

_The hundreds of staff who this outsourcing proposal concerns have desperately wanted to get on the
internet to tell you how they feel. Unfortunately due to the workload they are unable to do this.

Therefore on behalf of all Unite members we are registering their anger and disbelief that Labour run Local
Authority would even consider agreeing to these proposals.

This whole process (or lack of) has been dealt with in an underhand way. We are appalled at the manner
in which you have pushed this through without any consultation. These documents were put on-line for the
general public to see before either Unions or members of staff directly involved had been notified. In the
past our consultations have been meaningful and transparent, up until now.

We now expect any future consultations to be meaningful and a two way procedure.

Yvonne Weaver (Convenor)
Unite the Union

Room B18

Civic Centre

Dagenham

RM10 7BN



